

Donna Rice Hughes Enough Is Enough 746 Walker Road, Suite 116 Great Falls, VA 22066

Dear Donna:

WMAL Radio is proud to support Enough Is Enough (EIE) and the Internet Safety 101 program you have created to protect children online. As the Washington area's oldest continuously operating radio broadcast station, 630 WMAL Radio understands the importance of educating parents on the Internet danger's facing children today. Since 1926, 630 WMAL has brought news and interviews to generations of loyal listeners. We are proud of our role in entertaining and educating Washingtonians for these many decades, and we welcome the opportunity to work with EIE to help protect children and families from the Internet dangers of pornography and sexual predators.

As part of this effort, 630 WMAL is honored to promote and partner with EIE on your Internet Safety 101 Program through our broadcasts of Public Service Announcements and the upcoming talk show on Internet Safety. We are very excited about this new program and confident that it will present highly informative and useful information for all the families in our listening audience.

We extend our sincerest praise to you and EIE for your continuing efforts to protect children from the dangers of online pornography and sexual predators, and we are proud to assist your organization in making the Internet a safer place for children and families.

Sincerely,

202.895.2325 office 202.686.3061 fax

4400 Jenifer Street, NW Washington, DC 20015 ernie,fears@iabc.com